

'Learning together, loving others, guided by God'

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern

Wednesday 18th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

EARLY YEARS PARENTS' CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS

The Early Years Parents' Consultation appointments will be on the 7^{th} , 8^{th} , and 9^{th} November from 3.20pm till 5pm on each day. You will receive a login for e-schools to book your appointment after half-term.

If you are unable to attend any of these afternoons, please speak with your child's teacher to arrange an alternative date and time.

Thank you,
The Early Years Team















